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Newsletter 18/2020                                                                                            12 March 2020 

Principals' District Satisfaction Survey 
It is expected from all school principals to complete this online survey regarding the various services 

rendered by district offices. The purpose of this survey is to improve the service delivery to schools. If 

you have not done already this week, just click the following link to do the survey right now: 

http://bit.ly/ratingofdistrictsupport2019.  For more information download the letter to principals 

at http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Circulars.htm.  

Border Athletics 

 

 

The following documents are available at http://bit.ly/hoorhier:  

 ASA Circular 18/2020: Entering for 2020 ASA U16 and U20 Championships (including High School 

athletics) 

 Letter: Border Athletics Track and Field Championships: Sunday, 15 March 2020 

 Programme: Border Championships: Sunday, 15 March 2020 

  
  

http://bit.ly/ratingofdistrictsupport2019
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Circulars.htm
http://bit.ly/hoorhier
http://bit.ly/CVinfo
http://www.ecdoe.co.za/vacancies
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Circulars.htm
http://www.ecexams.co.za
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za
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Vacant Post: Beaconhurst School 
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Rivers know this: there is no hurry.  
We shall get there some day. 

Winnie the Pooh                      
This is a private newsletter and it does not reflect the official views of the Department of Education. 

 


